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TheSecretary
Public WorksCommittee
ParliamentHouse
CANBERRA ACT 2600
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DearSecretary

RE: Redevelopmentof RAAF BaseAmberley

I amwriting to you in my role as the currentPresidentof the IpswichRegionChamber
of Commerce& IndustryInc. Our organisationrepresentsover 260 businessesand
corporationsin the Ipswich region. TheChamberis very pleasedwith the recent
announcementby the FederalGovernmentin providingsubstantialfunding to
redevelopthe RAAF BaseatAmberley. The City of Ipswich togetherwith the
businessesofthe Ipswichregion have,overmanyyearshada long andpositive
relationshipwith theRAAF Base,Amberley. The IpswichRegionChamberhasalways
regardedthe RAAF Baseasoneofthe corner-stonesin providinglong termeconomic
benefitsto this region.

On this basis,the IpswichRegionChamberof Commerce& Industrywould strongly
supportthe FederalGovernmentdecisionto fund the redevelopmentof RAAF Base
Amberley. We believethis decisionis not only beneficialin the longterm forthe
lpswich region but is also complimentaryto Local andStateGovernmentplanningas
well as privatedevelopmentinterestsalreadybeingconsideredfor thewholewestern
corridorregion whichwill result in this region beingrecognisedas oneof the fastest
growing in Australia.

If you wishto discussfurtherthe Chamber’sview ofthe impactof the redevelopment
ofthe RAAF BaseAmberleyon ourregion,pleasedo not hesitateto contactus.

Yourssincerely

Tony Russell
President
lpswich RegionChamberof
Commerce& Industry


